Bill & December 21, 2024
Dena Rose

CROSS-CULTURAL MISSIONARIES
TO SPAIN AND LATINOS

Dear friends, family, and faithful supporters, When God gave the promise of
the coming Messiah and Savior through the prophet Isaiah, people’s ideas of when
He would come and how that would play out seemed different to everyone. Of
course, we now know that the fullness of time came that night in Bethlehem. This
reminds us that we cannot perceive the timing or understand all that God has in store for us but we can see what
He has done and rejoice for how He works in the lives of those who trust in Him. We wanted to share with you
what the Lord has done this past year and though we are uncertain about many details to come, we are confident
that He will lead us in the future to reach people that He came to save. Enjoy the photos of how God has worked
through us together, both in Spain and in St Joseph County, Michigan in 2024.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the Roses!
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